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I've been in Eugene for 46 years now and lived through the transition from in person 

voting to mail-in voting.  It was such a welcome change to be able to vote by mail in 

my own home and in my own time frame, making it possible to think through every 

vote.  I think Vote By Mail leaves space for a more knowledgeable and well versed 

voter. As a single Mom I was raising three children and using time wisely was always 

a challenge.  Another reason to Vote By Mail. 


